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On February 3, the House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee proposed a
comprehensive rewrite of the nation’s aviation system in the Aviation Innovation, Reform and
Reauthorization Act (“AIRR Act”). If adopted, the proposal would transform the aviation
industry for all users, from commercial flyers to manufacturers. Read the Client Alert here.
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